
Don’t miss this great opportunity! 
 
 
The 21st CCLC program is now offering homework help to students in the mornings from Tuesday, January 20

th
. Homework help will be 

available to students on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays from 6:30 am to 7:30 am. Please contact the front office for further 
details. 

 


